
The analysis will help us to understand the 
picture of our children and young people in 
Shropshire and shape future interventions.

WORKING TOGETHER TO SUPPORT 
CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE AFTER 

LOCKDOWN

Welcome back! 
As we start a new academic year, we recognise 
that the lockdown period may have impacted on our 
children and young people.

We would value your support in 
encouraging all pupils in KS2/KS3/KS4 to 
complete a short survey to provide an overview 
of their nutritional intake and emotional 
health & well-being during the lockdown period.

This will be circulated week commencing 5th 
October 2020– to access the survey,

Click on the link below.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r
/ShropshireSchoolsSurvey2020


